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President Sun-Jo Hwang (third from right) with JC Representative Du-Gyu Kim (third from left) take a 

commemorative photo after the donation ceremony 

 

 [Segye Ilbo] 

JC Donates 30,000,000 Won to Sun Moon University Continuing Last Year's Donation 

 

On the 21st, Sun Moon University revealed that they received a donation of 30,000,000 won from the 

stock company JC. According to Sun Moon, Rep. Du-Gyu Kim, who came to Sun Moon on the 19th to 

deliver the donation, said that he "hoped that the money could be used very carefully to develop the 

university, and that regardless of the small size of the donation, [he] hoped that it would be of great help." 

 

JC is an affiliate of Tongil Group and manages a chemical company in Shiheung City. The company 

donated 30,000,000 won to the university last year as well. "Thank you so much for your interest and 

donation in our university," said Sun Moon University President Sun-Jo Hwang. "We will do our best to 

foster global talent through our founding principles of love of heaven, love of people and love of nation. 

 

 


